
Halloween Costume Drive & Swap! 

Do you have a used Halloween costume that looks like new? Save the environment and your wallet at 

our Halloween Costume Swap! 

 The Comsewogue Public Library is accepting clean, gently used and new costumes for all ages. 

 Beginning September 15 through October 12, bring clean gently used and new costumes to the 

Circulation Desk anytime during library hours. 

 During THE GREAT GIVE BACK day on Saturday, October 13, join us for the Halloween Costume 

Swap from 1-3pm. 

 You are welcome to do any of the following at the Costume Swap:  Take a costume without 

donating, donate a costume without taking one or donate a costume and take one.   

Our costume swap is recycling at its most fun!  Come join us! 

 

 


